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To: Mayor Linda Gorton
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Charles H. Martin, P.E., Directot.

Division of Water Quality
Date: January 10, 2023
Subject: Sole Source Replacement of Sludge Pumps at Town Branch WWTP

Request

The Division of Water Quality is requesting approval for the sole source putchase of three (3)
CL520 Boerger rotary lobe pumps located at the Town Branch WWTP. The Henry P. Thompson
Company is the exclusive regional representative for Boerger sludge pumps.

Purpose of Request

The purpose of this request is receive approval to execute a sole source purchase agteement for
these new pumps. The existing Boerger pumps are experiencing frequent failure and the repaits are
not extending the life of the pumps. The three pumps were budgeted and scheduled for
replacement in FY23.

Replace/Repair Cost in FY23

The Henry P. Thompson Company has provided a $46,243.14 quote for these pumps.

Are Funds Budgeted
Funds are budgeted in: 4002 303402 0001 91017
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